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My dear Mr. Williams:

Each day I have thought that I would have 
an opportunity to write you a little note 
of thanks for the lovely pictures and 
booklet on "Home Sweet Home”, but have 
really been very busy and haven't had an 
opportunity to concentrate on personal 
matters until now - and I am also quite 
busy today. Sometimes it is that way.

Now I am just as pleased as can be with 
both the booklet and the pictures and I 
think it was very kind and thoughtful of 
you to remember me, for you must have many 
friends who are more deserving. I shall 
follow your suggestion, and frame the pic­
ture , and the booklet shall have a place on 
my living room table, where I have others 
of a similar nature .

I hope you are quite well and enjoying 
life. You always seem happy, so I am sure 
you are.

Thanking you, and with very best wishes,
I am

Sincerely yours

5ee Ameriea First
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